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Comments: | really appreciate the Forest Service putting great effort into establishing a plan that will finally bring
diversity of native habitat and wildlife species back to the foothills region. For too long my family has had to enjoy
that portion of Georgia despite seeing a sea of homogenous species that prevents a diversity of thriving wildlife.
We see nearly no wildlife now when we visit the CNF. Hopefully this project and future projects will bring
something to the forest for everyone to enjoy and have an active stake in the forest.



